
April 5, 2013  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2011-0099 
 E.L.K. Energy Inc. – 2012 Cost of Service Application 
 Proposed Settlement Agreement  
 
Commencing on February 8, 2013 most of the parties involved in this proceeding took 
part in a Settlement Conference.  EnWin chose not to participate in the Settlement 
Conference. 
 
EnWin has reviewed the Proposed Settlement Agreement.  It appears that all parties 
agreed to maintain investment in E.L.K infrastructure, which is important to the local grid 
and was EnWin’s primary concern and basis for intervening.  Accordingly, EnWin does 
not object to the proposed agreement. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs 
  
 P.O. Box 1625 
 787 Ouellette Avenue 
 Windsor, ON   N9A 5T7 
 
 T: 519-255-2735 
 F: 519-973-7812 
 E: regulatory@enwin.com 

 
 


